
Christmas tree recycling will take place from Saturday 2nd - Friday 15th January 2021 
inclusive between 9.30am and 3.30pm at the following locations:

Blackrock Park (Phoenix Terrace Entrance)
Cabinteely Park Car Park
Killiney Hill Car Park
Marlay Park, College Road Car Park
dlr Parks Depot, Sandyford Road (near Kilcross Estate)
Shanganagh Recycling Centre Car Park
West Pier Car Park, Dún Laoghaire

Please do not leave Christmas Trees before or after these dates or outside the 
designated areas. The provisions of  the Litter Pollution Acts 1997 - 2009 will apply.

One Christmas tree per car will also be accepted free of  charge at the Ballyogan 
Recycling Park for the month of  January 2021, except on New Year’s Day when the 
facility will be closed.
                                                                                                 Happy New Year!
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